
 

A little note from us. 

Please can we remind you to ensure your child 

has a spare set of clothing in their bag in case 

of any accidents. 

Also please ensure that your child’s orange 

home link book is placed in the basket on their 

first session of the week, we can then ensure 

we look at the wonderful work they have done 

and have this ready to return to you on their 

last session. 

Also please label all of your child’s possession 

i.e. coat, drinks bottle and lunch box… It is very 

difficult for us to identify which items belong 

to whom when they are not labelled. 

Thank you. 

 

 


